C.L. “ButcH” OT1TER
GOVERNOR

April 6, 2017

The Honorable Lawerence Denney
Secretary of State

State Capitol

Boise, ID 83702

Dear Mr. Secretary,

I hereby advise you that I have returned without my approval, disapproved and vetoed, the following House Bill, to wit:
H318

within the time limited by law, the same having arrived in the Office of the Governor at the hour of 12:05 p.m. on March
31, 2017.

There is no need or potential application for the funding appropriated in House Bill 318 as a result of my veto of House
Bill 274a, Therefore, I have vetoed House Bill 318 as well.

As Always — Idaho, “Esto Perpetua”

.. “Butch” Otter
Governor of Idaho

State CapitoL @ Boisg, IpaHo 83720 e (208) 334-2100




